
UNIVERSITY OF VETERINARY AND ANIMAL SCIENCES, LAHORE 
(DUA&FA) 

No. DUA&FA/_6140__      dated:05-01-2022_ 

 

NOTICE 

  In continuation of this office notice  

No. DUA&FA/FA/6119 dated 10-12-2021, it is to inform the newly 

enrolled students of undergraduate degree programs  

of this university that the submission date of applications for 

“PEEF undergraduate scholarship” has been extended upto 

20th January, 2022.  

 

 

(QAISAR HUSAIN) 
Asstt. Director, Financial Aid 

 


